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FOR SEVENTH GRADE ONLY
October 25, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
The attached permission form is for our Vision Screening that is coming up on Monday, October 30.  By signing the attached form, you are granting your permission to take advantage of a unique opportunity that has been presented to us. Utah Partners for Health (UPFH) is providing a Mobile Vision Clinic to come to Valley Junior High during our vision screening.  Our district nurses will provide the basic vision screening, as we do every year for our 7th graders.  However, if the results of your child’s basic vision screening indicate that further vision testing is recommended, then the Mobile Vision Clinic will be available for your child to be tested further for a vision prescription exam by UPFH.  This is a unique and convenient opportunity for your child, if further, more in depth, screening is recommended.  

Please contact the number on the attached Consent Form for further information, or contact our school nurse, Jamie Ferdinand, RN at 801-712-7769.  We are excited to offer this opportunity for our students and their families! 
If you are interested in taking advantage of this opportunity, please complete and sign the attached form AND RETURN IT TO THE FRONT OFFICE TOMORROW.  Thank you!

Sincerely,

Valley Junior High School Administration
